
 

 

                       
 
      
  
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

Events coming up! 
October-22 
Thurs 6 – Census Day – Special lunch 
menu. 
W/C 10 – RE week 
Thurs 13 – Harvest Festival in the 
Village Hall!  
Fri 14 – Family Day – Class 1 parents 
invited in for school lunch. 
Sat 15 – Friends of Wreningham Tidy 
Up Day. 
W/C 17 – Parents meetings 
Thurs 20 – Y3-6 Girls Football 
Tournament – At Goals 
Fri 21 – Last day of term 
24th – 28th – Half term Holiday 

Monday 31st Back to School 
November-22 
Wed 2 – Flu vaccinations  
W/C 14th – Anti Bullying week  
Fri 18th – Height and Weight, Vision and 
Hearing for Year R and Year 6 children 
Sat 19 – Open day  
Wed 23 – Flu vaccinations 
Thurs 24 – Tag Rugby Mega Fest 
December-22 
Tue 6 – KS2 Nativity / Christmas Play 
7/8/9 – EYFS / KS1 Nativity  
7/8/9 – Class 4 Residential 
W/C 12 – RE week 
Fri 16th Last day of term and Christingle 
19th – 3rd Jan – Christmas Holidays 
January-23 

Wednesday 4th School re-opens  
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  Stars of the Week 
Class 1: Austin T, Finley C   Class 2: Leila, Broden 
Class 3: Archie K, Alf   Class 4: Alfie, Ava 

 

Come and join 

our fantastic 

team of midday 

supervisors! 

We have a 

about the role. 

Thank you. 

          

 

The friends of Wreningham are hosting a Tidy 

up day on Saturday 15th October. It’s a great 

opportunity to meet some of the other parents 

at the school and of course, to help the school 

with various tasks, such as, re-painting fences 

and sheds, gardening etc. We really hope to 

see you all there. Thank you!  

At the beginning of each academic year, 

we like to remind all parents and carers 

that every day in school counts. Holidays 

during term time mean children miss 

learning opportunities, which can affect 

their long-term performance at school. 

     

 

We have an opening for a 1:1 Learning 

Support Assistant/General TA. 30 hours 

per week, term time plus one week 

(less hours would be considered). 

 

Harvest Festival Thursday 13th October 

We are hosting our Harvest Festival at the Village 

Hall this year, all parents, Carers & Grandparents 

are warmly welcome to attend. Revd Lydia Avery 

will be joining us as guest speaker. Please bring 

Tinned items of food and non-perishable food, 

which will be donated to Norwich Foodbank. Thank 

you. 
vacancy for an MSA at school and 

we’d love to hear from you. Please 

contact the school office for more 

information. Thank you. 

We are seeking to appoint an enthusiastic and caring Learning Support 

Assistant. We are ideally looking for someone with experience of supporting 

children with additional and complex needs but if you think you have the 

right skill set for this role, please contact us. This role could also include 

general TA work. Please contact the school office for more information. 

Road Works! We would like to let you know that the road works on 

Wymondham Road will not be completed until 4th October. Thank you. 


